
 

   

February 2023 
 
Dear Early Admission Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the 2023-2024 Early Admission program! The enclosed Early Admission Application 
Packet contains the Early Admission Checklist, along with the following three documents that you must submit 
together by the application deadline of Thursday, May 11, 2023: 

1. Early Admission Eligibility Evaluation: Give to your high school counselor to complete and return to you.    

2. Early Admission Application: To be completed by you. Include your B number and two essay responses.  

3. Early Admission Student/Parent Agreement: To be signed by you and your parent/legal guardian. 
 

Submit your application packet BEFORE the May 11 deadline to find out early if you have been accepted into 
the program. Early acceptance allows you to register for classes when registration begins. Please check your 
Student Titan Email account for notification about your application status. We will not send notices to your 
personal email address. 
 

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR APPLICATION: Choose any one of the options below to submit your application to EFSC: 
1. Drop off your application packet at any EFSC Campus Welcome Desk.  
2. Email your application packet with all documents saved as PDF attachments (no pictures or screen shots) to 

Donna C. Binninger at binningerd@easternflorida.edu. 
3. Mail your application packet to Donna C. Binninger, EFSC, 3865 N. Wickham Road, Melbourne, FL 32935. 

 
2023 EFSC FALL REGISTRATION: Once you are accepted to the program, you may register as a full-time student for 
your fall classes when the registration window opens. A 3.5 cumulative unweighted GPA and your high school’s 
permission are required to register for six or more courses.  
 
NEW TO DUAL ENROLLMENT? If you have never dual enrolled before, you must complete the EFSC admissions 
process before you turn in your Early Admission Application Packet. 

1. Complete and submit the EFSC Dual Enrollment Online Application and receive your acceptance letter.  
2. Complete the mandatory Dual Enrollment Online Orientation.  
3. Provide college-ready placement scores in reading, writing, and math from the PERT, ACT, SAT, or 

ACCUPLACER. Make sure your ACT/SAT scores have been uploaded to EFSC! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at binningerd@easternflorida.edu, 321-433-5155. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Donna C. Binninger 
Dual Enrollment Early Admission Contact 
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